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P7 LEAVERS HOODIES – 2023 
Dear  P7 Parents, 
 

Now that we have started the new school year, P7 will be in their final year at Loudoun-Montgomery.  For 

them this will be an exciting time.  A Leavers Hoodie will add to this excitement. 
 

The Parent Council this year have again agreed with the school to make a significant contribution 

towards the cost.  Leavers Hoodies cost £16.50 and funding has been sourced to pay £12.50 towards 

the cost of each Hoodie. 
 

They will be purple in colour, have the school badge on the front and a vinyl Leavers 23 on the back, with all 

P7 names inside the number 23.  Mr Bleakley has again suggested that the Hoodies can be part of the school 

uniform for P7 and pupils can wear them to all school activities. 
 

Please complete the order form below & return to school with your £4 contribution by Monday 12th 

Sept. 
 

Please accept our apology for the short return time but we are keen to get the orders in as quick as possible 

so that they can be placed early and our P7 children can get more use out of them.  
 

If you wish to pay the £4 after the September break then please contact the school office to let 

them know.  Nonetheless, please still return your order form by this coming Monday morning – 12th 

September. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Claire Dickson 

Claire Dickson - Chairperson 
 

Loudoun-Montgomery Primary School and Early Years Parent Council 

P7 LEAVERS HOODIES - 2023 
RETURN SLIP 

Please measure your child around the largest point of their chest, in inches, to order the correct size.  If 

you require help with this please speak to the school and they can assist. 

 

Sizes:  

Child Sizes: (5-6 Years) - 28” ; (7-8 Years) - 30” ; (9-11 Year) - 32” ; (12-13 Years) – 34” inches 

Adult Sizes: (XS) - 34” ; (SM) – 36”  ; (Med) – 40”  ; (L) – 44” ; (XL) – 48” ; (XXL) – 52” inches 

 

Name: _______________________________________________ 

 

Size of Hoodie required: ______________________ 

 

Please complete the order form & return it to school with your £4 contribution for Monday 12th Sept. 

 

 

 

All correspondence care of Loudoun-Montgomery Primary School  

and Early Years, marked for the attention of Parent Council 

Ayr Road, Irvine KA12 8DF or email: 

LMPS.PTA@gmail.com  

Chairperson:Claire Owens Vice-Chair:Mhairi Maclean 

Secretary:Esther Vaughan Treasurer:Ellen Turner 
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